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IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL.

No Potluck Fundraiser at El Tequila, 5:00 pm
Metropolis No Potluck)

Regular Meeting No Meeting

Regular Meeting December 18 7:30 pm

4th Degree Meeting December1l 7:00 pm

Dates to remember: December 20 Prepare Christmas Baskets
December 21 Distribute Christmas Baskets

Current Events. As this goes to press, we are in the process of conducting our annual
Christmas Tree Sales at Two Dollar Bill’s (Brother Bill McCoart) at 3303 Park Avenue.
At this time, only one or two have volunteered time to help out on the sales. If you are
planning on helping out, please contact Pat Lipford at 270 217 4628. Also, we are
conducting a fundraiser at El Tequila in Metropolis on December 4. Note above that
there will be no meeting or Potluck this month. Bring the family out to dinner at El
Tequila and help the Christmas Basket Program. While you’re at it, how about some
help on the event. Call Bob Whitlock at 270 559 6036, if you can help. Finally, we will
be preparing Christmas Baskets on December 20. We will need some help on the 18"
and 19" when we pick up the groceries from the suppliers. Call Tony Higgins at 270 210
5425, if you can help.

Fraternal Survey. We recently sent out the worksheets for the annual Fraternal
Activities Report. Please complete and return the surveys as soon as you can since we
need time to tabulate the figures for our annual report.

Charity, Unity, Fraternity, and Patriotism. In the coming months we will be
discussing the first tenet of Knighthood, CHARITY at our meetings. For some of our
newer Brothers, (and some of our older ones as well) this may give you some insights
into what we are really all about. Check it out.

Change of Meetings. Beginning January 1%, our Meeting times will change.
Wednesday January 1 would normally be an officer’s meeting, but since it falls on New
Years day, it is cancelled . Membership meetings will be on the third Wednesday, in this
case, January 15", Potlucks will be held on the fifth Wednesday, January 29™. The next
potluck will be in April. The next regularly scheduled officers meeting will be Feb 5™

Contacts:
Bob Whitlock whitlockb@bellsouth.net 270-559-6036

Visit us at our website, KC1055.org.
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Council #1055 Officers and Trustees
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Newsletter Info — 270-559-6036 Or whitlockb@bellsouth.net



